Collier County
M

Public Utilities Division
Solid Waste

Thursday, September 8, 2011

Mr. David Jaye
25810 Hickory Blvd. #603
Bonita Springs, FL. 34134-3649

Dear, David;

I would like to personally thank you for your outstanding work you have demonstrated in the
past few months with the restaurant recycling project, your professionalism when calling the
restaurants is to be commended. You have been faced with many challenges and sometimes
difficult individuals, yet you persevere, and demonstrate a professional image of yourself and the
Department.

You take ownership of assignments and grant management, and demonstrate excellence and
project management from project inception to project completion.

Duly noted, is the professional image in appearance as well as communicating to your
“audience”, by far, this has been a well received, positively addressed personal change for you.

David, thank you for your continued hard work and dedication to the Solid Waste Management
Department and to the Public Utilities Division. It is employees such as you that make our
program so successful.

Daniel'R. Rodriguez,
Director

C: G. George Yilmaz, Ph.D., P.E., P.H., R.E.P., Interim Administrator, Public Utilities Division
David Molinaro, Generalist, Human Resources
Linda Best, Waste Reduction and Recycling Manager




